Letter in opposition of appeal from Oghenetega S Ogedegbe

From: Tega Ogedegbe

To: Appeals

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Response to Permit Appeal - PL2402430 - 201 Bayside Loop
Date: Saturday, June 21, 2025 5:08:29 PM

Attachments: Response to eal - Bayside Loop 201.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do NOT click on links or open attachments
you do not trust.

Dear Appeal Member,
Please find attached my response in support of this development permit.
I would like to attend this hearing virtually. Kindly give me the privilege to speak.

Thank you very much.

Oiiieneteia S. Ogedegbe



Oghenetega S, Ogedegbe
3105-403 Mackenzie Way SW,
Airdrie, AB

T4B 3V7

Date: 215t June 2025.

To:

Development Appeal Board
City of Airdrie

400 Main Street SE

Airdrie, AB T4B 3C3

Subject: Support for Development Permit Application PL2402430 - 201 Bayside Loop SW
Dear Members of the Development Appeal Board,

| am writing to express my full support for the development permit application PL2402430,
regarding the establishment of a supportive living residence at 201 Bayside Loop SW.

This application proposes a safe and inclusive home for a maximum of three (3) individuals with
developmental disabilities in a spacious six-bedroom property. The home has been thoughtfully
designed with consideration for the community, including four (4) dedicated parking spaces to
accommodate two (2) support staff, ensuring there is no strain on street parking or traffic flow in
the area.

This development brings tangible benefits to the community, including the promotion of
inclusivity, diversity, and a caring environment that reflects the values we uphold in Airdrie. Such
homes provide residents with an opportunity to live with dignity and support, while also
encouraging community integration.

| would also like to emphasize that this initiative will have no negative impact on the
neighbourhood. With only three residents and two staff members on-site, the home will remain
peaceful, respectful, and consistent with the character of the surrounding residential area.

Most importantly, individuals with developmental disabilities have the same rights as every
other citizen to safe housing and community participation. Supporting this application is a
commitment to equity, compassion, and human dignity.

For these reasons, | respectfully urge the Development Appeal Board to approve this permit and
help make Airdrie a truly inclusive place for everyone.

Sincerely,

H#

Oghenetega S. Ogedegbe.





